



The Son

A PVCA PUBLICATION

September 12, 2025 Issue 2

Pleasant Valley Christian Academy 250-545-7852

www.pleasantvalleychristian.com

Upcoming Events

Monday, September 15:

Terry Fox Permission slip sent home

PV Road Permission slip sent home

Wednesday, September 17: SCHOOL POTLUCK/PICNIC @ 5:30

Friday, September 19:

4-8 Swim \$ & Permission slip & \$\$ DUE

K-3 & 4-8 Swim Volunteer Form DUE

Monday, September 22:

Hot Lunch Form sent home

Pizza Order form sent home

Thursday, September 25:

LOGOS LAST BATCH going to HiPro (Bring items to the school by 3:30 pm)

4-8 Swimming leave school @ 12:30 Parents: @ 2:15 pm pick up swimmers at the Recreation Centre

Friday, September 26: **ORANGE SHIRT DAY**

Terry Fox Run Permission slip DUE

PV Road Clean Up Permission slip DUE

Hot Lunch Form DUE

Pizza Order Form DUE

Next Newsletter

Monday, September 29: **Pro D Day - NO SCHOOL**

Tuesday, September 30:

Truth & Reconciliation Day - NO SCHOOL

Newsletter Link

We are experiencing issues with admin changes on our website. And are working on possible changes. It may take some time to determine the next course of action.

Upcoming Birthdays





Terry Fox Run ALL GRADES K-8

Friday. October 3 @ 9:00 am is our Terry Fox Run/Walk. We will have the students meet us on location at the Rail Trail.

A **sponsor sheet** will be attached to the permission slip when it is sent home on September 15. Reminder: Our goal deadline will be October 17. At that point we will send all offline donations to the foundation. You can still donate online after that, though. If you want a receipt, don't forget to give your mailing address and email address.

P.V. Rd. Cleanup

Wednesday, October 8 is our semiannual Pleasant Valley Road Cleanup.

This is a great opportunity for our school to be a visible presence in our immediate community — and to do something great for the environment at the same time! Grades K/1 clean the playground. Grades 2/3 clean the parking lot. Grades 4-8 clean PV RD north to the lights and south to the cemetery. Let us know if you can help for this event. Please fill out the Permission slip, sign it & **RETURN IT by** September 26.

Swimming Lessons

Grades 4-8: Thursdays: Sep 25 - Oct 30 Grades K-3: Thursdays: Nov.6 - Dec 11

> Weekly lessons: 6 Cost: \$60/student 12:30: Leave the school

2:15pm: Pick up your child at the

Recreation Centre.

Grades 4-8 Permission slips, Volunteer forms and payment are **DUE** Sept. 19. (Payment Envelopes provided) Grades K-3 Volunteer forms are DUE Sept. 19.

Welcome Back Picnic/Potluck

Our Welcome Back Picnic is Wednesday, September 17 @ 5:30-7:30. We encourage all of our families to be there. We ask that each family bring a meatless salad or dish, as well as lawn chairs or blankets to sit on. The school will provide juice, plates and cutlery. We are hoping to have a Bouncy Castle or two set up in the gymnasium and supervised play on the playground for the children. If it rains, we will move into the gymnasium.

When finished eating we will introduce some of our PAC. They are hoping you will team up with them and help make this a year full of fun and blessings!

If you are able to help with preparation or clean up, please let Mrs. Fischer know.

HIS WORD

Be kind to one another, tender-hearted, forgiving one another, as God in Christ forgave you. Ephesians 4:32

Pizza Lunch

PVCA PAC is planning Pizza Mondays!

(The first Monday of each month) All proceeds go into the PAC fund for ongoing projects.

Our 1st PIZZA MONDAY is

October 6

September 22 – Order form going home

September 26 - Order form DUE

Orange Shirt Day

Every year on September 30th,
Canadians come together to wear
orange and reflect on a dark chapter of
the country's history—showing support
for Indigenous communities and
survivors of residential schools.

<u>Since September 30 is a NO SCHOOL</u>
<u>DAY</u>, we have chosen to wear orange shirts on Friday, <u>September 26</u>.

We look forward to seeing all the orange shirts!!

Meet Mrs. Yeboah

Hello! My name is Emmanuella Yeboah, but you can call me Ella. I am the new K/1 teacher and am excited to be part of the PVCA community, bringing my passion for education and my dedication to nurturing young minds. Over the years, I have had the privilege of teaching Grade 1 and Grade 3 in two schools within the Seventh-day Adventist British Columbia Conference. These experiences have strengthened my confidence in creating engaging, supportive, and Christ-centered learning environments where every student feels valued.

I look forward to collaborating with colleagues and working closely with students and families to support their academic, social, and spiritual growth.

Outside the classroom, I enjoy spending time with my husband and our two children, Gwen and Glenn. As a family, we love exploring nature, cooking together, and sharing stories that remind us of the joy in everyday life.

I am grateful for the opportunity to join the PVCA family and excited for this new chapter.

Principal's Hours

Mondays (not holidays): 8 am - 4 pm Wednesdays: 8 am - 4 pm Thursdays: 8 am - 4 pm

Fees & Forms

Registration Fees were due the first day of school.

Please be sure to see Mrs. Bell to settle any outstanding fees in regard to registration fees or the Grades 6-8 School Supplies fee. Please put all money in the envelopes sent home and don't forget to fill out the details on the front.

If we have not received payment by the end of September, expect an email asking you to fill out a deferment request.

Hot Lunches

Our <u>Grades 6-8 class</u> will be running a monthly Hot Lunch program again this school year to raise money for their June events. The HOT LUNCHES will be the <u>first Wednesday of each month.</u> Each meal will cost <u>just \$6.00!</u> Please consider ordering!

Here are the details of our first hot lunch:

Uniform Timelines

Timeline:

Logos/September 25— This LAST BATCH will go to H-iPro by 4:00 pm.

WE HOPE!

PLEASE READ!! We have been informed that HiPro presently only has 1 embroiderer, so there MIGHT be a delay in getting our uniform items back. If so, we will delay the 2nd batch.

We will EMAIL you if there is a change.

PLEASE NOTE

Bins with a variety of FREE uniform items are still available to look through if you need. We will keep them there till the end of September.

After September they will still be available, but will be moved to the resource room.

